
 

 

 
 
May 12, 2020 
  
Dr. Ann Kaplan, M.D. 
Masks for Everyone 
Toronto, ON  
 
 
Dear Dr. Kaplan: 

 
“Before arriving, I was scared - I didn’t know anything about YWS or what it’s about… 
but the minute I walked in I felt at home. If it wasn’t for the staff and all the volunteers 

and supporters, I don’t know where I would have ended up.” (D. Former Resident) 
 
Thank you for your donation of 100 PPE masks with filters to Youth Without Shelter 
(YWS). During the uncharted times we are navigating due to COVID-19, your support 
for youth experiencing homelessness is especially meaningful. The fact that you are 
thinking of others at what is a worrying and difficult time for us all speaks volumes of 
your kindness and empathy. 
 
Every youth who comes through our doors does so because they have nowhere else to 
go, and no-one to turn to. With your support, we are able to offer nutritious food, 
clothing, shelter, mental-health care, and wrap-around support programs for vulnerable 
young people so that they are empowered to reach their individual potential. 
 
Please be assured that thanks to your gift and those of your fellow supporters, we are 
continuing to do all we can to keep the youth at YWS safe and cared for.  We will 
continue to update you on how you are making a difference via our website, social 
media channels, and e-newsletters. 
 
 
With best wishes for you and the people close to you, 

 
Monika Fox  
Director of Philanthropy and Engagement 
416.748.0110 ext 26 
mfox@yws.on.ca 


